
Lost in the 50's Newsletter

P.O. Box 115 | Glen Burnie, MD 21060

March 2022

Members,

I hope everyone had a safe and happy holiday.
With the days getting longer and the
temperature starting to get warmer it’s a
sure sign that cruising season is just around
the corner.  Your board members have been
busy preparing and setting dates for the new
cruising season.

I would also like to set some rumors straight
about the lot.  Despite what we have been
saying, there are still rumors that we have
lost our lot.  This is not true.  We have
signed a lease with the new owners and have
paid the first month’s rent.  So we will be
back at the Harundale lot (behind Bruster’s
Ice Cream) again this year.

With the cruising season getting ready to
start, I can’t stress enough how much we need
help.  If we run out of or wear out our
volunteers, we will not survive as a club.
So I ask, please find a way to get involved
and help make our club even better than it is
now.  Speaking of getting involved, we need
your help in getting the lot ready.   March

13th @ 10:00 am is our lot clean-up day (rain date March 20th), bring
a rake, shovel, etc., and help us prepare the lot for cruising.

As always if you have any questions please feel free to contact a
board member, stop by the tent at the lot, or come to a meeting.

Hope to see you soon.

Mike
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Next Club meeting
Tuesday, April 5th 2022

630pm Board/ 730pm General
Harundale Presbyterian

Get Well/ Thinking of You💐

John Riley

Our Deepest Sympathy🙏

Juanita Stein

New Members

Anniversaries❤
Gary & Pam Hopkins 1-13
Bernd & Debora Frank 1-18
Ted & Beth Levitt 1-24
Glenn & Susan Altschuld 1-26
Charles & Trudy Butka 2-6
Mike & Dawn Arrington 2-14
Jack & Kitty Evans 2-14
Jerry & Vicki Arnold 2-16
Phil & Betty Wickless 3-19
Johnny & Janice Taylor 3-22
Larry & Janice Walls 3-27

Jenn Miller 1-2
Veronica Campbell 1-3
LeeVern Peoples 1-3
Hildi Heady 1-4
Terry Eveson 1-4
Ernest Hein 1-5
Minnie Bush 1-7
Christophe Taylor 1-8
Benjamin Dubit 1-9
Margit Fox 1-9
Tina King 1-9
Gil Smith 1-9
Thomas Pope 1-10
Linda Prevas 1-12
Donald Campbell 1-13
Sandra Kroop 1-14
Mike DiMola 1-15
Craig Eveson 1-15
Bob Slaughter 1-17
Janice Walls 1-18

Birthday's

Phil Wickless 1-20
Ed Drury 1-21
Russell Love 1-22
Walt Miller Jr. 1-27
Bill Ferko 1-29
George Brown 1-30
Melinda Utt 1-30
Andrew Hein 1-31
Tom Mather 2-4
Walt Miller 2-4
Bill Rutecki 2-6
Joanne Wilson 2-10
Jerry Arnold 2-13
Tom Cann 2-15
Fred Deady 2-15
Alan Hottinger 2-18
Richard Holthaus 2-20
Chris Cossentino 2-25

Ed King 3-4
Gene Thompson 3-4
Johnny Gerard 3-6
Darren Fox 3-8
Nick Prevas Jr 3-9
Lucy Prinkey 3-9
Vincent Bradley 3-14
Chong Neville 3-18
Travis Schuman 3-20
Ginny Stephan 3-20
Ian Radcliffe 3-24
Rick Jasper 3-28
Gene Jarboe 3-30
John Pitz 3-31

Like👍 us on Facebook @lostn50s

For Sale

2 brand new hub assemblies for a 2010-2012 dodge charger. Will sell 60.00 for both.

Contact Ronnie 14438675180
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2022 CALENDAR OF EVENTS

MARCH 1st Board Meeting 6:30PM/General Meeting 7:30PM
5th Cruise to Kent Island Cruise – RSVP Required
13th Lot Clean Up @ 10:00AM – Rain date March 20th

27th Blessing of the Cars/Drivers – Arundel Christian Church @ TBD

APRIL 2nd LOT OPENS behind Harundale Plaza off Aquahart Rd
5th Board Meeting 6:30PM/General Meeting 7:30PM
16th Easter Cruise (at the lot)
23rd Car Enthusiast Cruise (at the lot – Open all cars)

MAY 3rd Board Meeting 6:30PM/General Meeting 7:30PM
7th Mother’s Day Cruise (at the lot)
14th Car Enthusiast Cruise (at the lot – Open all cars)

JUNE 4th Faces of Valor Fundraiser Cruise (Open Cruise $5.00 All Cars) – Rain date June 11th

7th Board Meeting 6:30PM/General Meeting 7:30PM
18th Father’s Day Cruise (at the lot) – Music provided by 4 on the Floor with Overdrive
TBD Cruise to “Friendly Farm” –Walt Miller Lead - leave the lot at 11:00AM - RSVP Required

JULY 5th Board Meeting 6:30PM/General Meeting 7:30PM
9th Car Collector Appreciation Night (at the lot)
16th Christmas in July Fundraiser Cruise (Open Cruise $5.00 All Cars) – Rain date July 23rd

AUGUST2nd Board Meeting 6:30PM/General Meeting 7:30PM
20th Car Enthusiast Cruise (at the lot – Open all cars)

SEPTEMBER 6th Board Meeting 6:30PM/General Meeting 7:30PM
10th Turkey Fundraiser Cruise at the lot (Open Cruise $5.00 All Cars) – Rain Date September 17th

25th Cruise to “Skippers” - Jack Kozma Lead – leave the lot at 10:45AM - RSVP Required
TBD Club Picnic

OCTOBER 4th Board Meeting 6:30PM/General Meeting 7:30PM
29th Halloween Cruise (at the lot - Trunk N Treat – Open all cars)
29th LAST NIGHT OF THE YEAR

NOVEMBER 1st Board Meeting 6:30PM/General Meeting 7:30PM
19th Turkey Giveaway
26th Christmas Shopping/Delivery

DECEMBER 3rd Christmas Dinner (TBD) – RSVP Required
6th Board Meeting 6:30PM/General Meeting 7:30PM

● All dates and times subject to change due to COVID restrictions
● Open to adding additional cruises
● Updates to the calendar will be added as events are finalized
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RECIPE OF THE MONTH
Found this recipe on “The Taste of Home” Website.  Enjoy

Smothered Chicken Breasts
Ingredients
4 boneless skinless chicken breast halves (6 ounces each)
1/4 teaspoon salt
1/4 teaspoon lemon-pepper seasoning
1 tablespoon canola oil
8 bacon strips
1 medium onion, sliced
1/4 cup packed brown sugar
1/2 cup shredded Colby-Monterey Jack cheese

Directions
1. Sprinkle chicken with salt and lemon pepper. In a large skillet, heat oil over
medium heat; cook chicken until a thermometer reads 165°, 6-8 minutes per
side. Remove from pan; keep warm.
2. In same skillet, cook bacon over medium heat until crisp. Remove bacon to
paper towels; pour off all but 2 tablespoons drippings.
3. In drippings, sauté onion with brown sugar over medium heat until tender
and golden brown. Top chicken with bacon, onion mixture and cheese.

We always appreciate when members share their recipes.  If you would like one of your
recipes included in the newsletter, please email it to me at phylmarie18@comcast.net or give
it to me at the lot on Saturday night.
Thank you,
Phyllis

MEMBERSHIP   We welcome new members to join the club. Owners of cars 1989 and older
can have the family benefits of the club for just $20 a year! To join, please contact Phyllis
Proctor, Membership Chairperson for an application. We encourage you to come to our
meetings and cruise nights and see what we are all about! For more information, contact
Phyllis at 443-514-5990 or phylmarie18@comcast.net
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LOT RULES

Harundale Plaza Cruisin’

April 2nd, 2022 - October 29th, 2022 Saturday Nights

Month of April and beginning 24 September - October lot hours will be 3:00-7:30pm

All other Saturdays will be 4:00-9:00pm

Cruisin’ was commonplace in the 50’s and 60’s, usually held at the local drive-in

restaurant or any parking lot available to hang out.  Normally, Cruisin’ would end up in

a night of drag racing on the back roads.  However, today we take them down to a

sanctioned drag strip.

Original cars, custom rods, street machines, muscle cars, sports cars, kit cars- all other

professionally built or built in the backyard are displayed at Cruisin’.

A lot of time and money goes into these cars.  Therefore, we ask everyone to LOOK,

but please DO NOT TOUCH!  Lost in the 50’s Custom Car Club has been able to acquire

this Cruisin’ lot to RE-LIVE part of the past and show off years of labor, talent, and love

for the cars.

WE ASK THAT YOU RESPECT AND FOLLOW OUR LOT RULES:

LOT IS OPEN TO VEHICLES WITH HISTORIC TAGS OR ELIGIBLE WITH PROOF OF

REGISTRATON (OR REPLICAS)

DO NOT BRING OR CONSUME ANY ALCOHOL OR DRUGS ON THE PREMISES

KEEP YOUR AREA CLEAN! PLACE ALL TRASH IN THE CONTAINERS PROVIDED.  DO NOT

LITTER.

NO PETS OF ANY KIND ARE PERMITTED ON LOT.( Except for service animals)

DO NOT ALLOW CHILDREN TO CLIMB IN OR ON ANY VEHICLE.

PLEASE DO NOT LEAN ON OR RUB THE PAINT OF ANY VEHICLE.

LOUD MUSIC IS PROHIBITED.

PLEASE OBSERVE THE 3 MPH SPEED LIMIT WHILE OPERATING VEHICLES ON THE LOT.
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NO MOTORCYCLES, TWO-WHEEL SCOOTERS, BIKES OR SKATEBOARDS ARE ALLOWED.

(WHEELCHAIRS AND HANDICAPPED SCOOTERS ARE WELCOME)

PLEASE LEAVE IN AN ORDERLY MANNER. NO SQUEALING WHEELS OR SMOKING TIRES-

SAVE THAT FOR THE DRAG STRIP.

ALL VEHICHLES MUST BE OFF THE LOT BY 10 PM

THIS IS NOW A RULE - JUST RELAX AND HAVE FUN!

*** RESTROOMS ARE AVAILABLE ON THE LOT & FOOD MAY BE AVAILABLE ON THE LOT

OR WITHIN WALKING DISTANCE ***

Help us preserve the privilege that has been granted for these Cruisin’ nights.

Remember, you are now one of us and reflect not only us, but the future of Cruisin’.

This cruise lot is managed by L.I.T.F. and their staff.

WE RESERVE THE RIGHT TO REFUSE ENTRY TO ANYONE WITH JUST CAUSE. OWNERS

AND THEIR VEHICLES THAT DO NOT OBEY THE ABOVE RULES WILL BE REMOVED FROM

THE LOT.

Help make this the best and largest weekly cruisin’ on the East Coast! If you have any

problems, see any staff member on duty.

COVID

Warning - Enter at your own risk

LITF assumes no responsibility for the spread of infectious diseases

Do not enter if you are susceptible to illness or have flu like symptoms.
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Join our club!!
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